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The surgery will be closed on - 

Monday 25th December 2017 

Tuesday 26th December 2017 

Monday 1st January 2018 

Sadly we need to inform you that Dr James Bywater will be  

retiring from the practice on 31st March 2018.  Dr Bywater has 
been with the practice for around 33 years and I know he will be 

missed, but he now feels it is time to fully retire. 

 

We are now in the process of advertising to recruit a placement 

GP.  Upon leaving all Dr Bywater’s patients will be shared  

between existing GPs and you will be notified of who your newly 

allocated GP will be. 

 

I am sure you will all join me in wishing Dr Bywater all the best 

for the future. 


